
Nursery Autumn Newsletter

Welcome to Nursery! Our topic this half term is 
‘Celebrations’. Here are some of the things we will be 

getting up to.’

We will be using the following stories to 
support our topic: Little Glow, It’s Diwali, The 
Wheels on the Bus, Kippers Birthday, Don’t 

Wake Bear Hare, The Night Before Christmas, 
Can you Find Santa’s Pants?

In Maths we will continue focusing on cardinality and counting. We will look 
at counting and saying number names in sequence, subitising, recognising 

small quantities without needing to count them all, and numeral meanings. 
We are working towards mastering our skills in numbers up to 5.

Things to look forward to:
- We are going to learn about Diwali and have our own Diwali party 
where we can dress up in traditional clothes, play party games and try 
yummy Indian food!
- We will hold our very own birthday party for our class bear, Twinkle. 
The children will create party invitations, birthday cards, make 
decorations, make cakes and party food. 
- We are going to be having our very own Christmas Carol Concert – we 
will let you know the date closer to the time.

Stay and Play Session
We will be holding stay and play sessions once a week for an hour. We 
understand you may not be able to attend every week, but we would 

appreciate you attending as many as you can. It is good for you to see the 
children in Nursery and to be involved in their topics and learning. 

Homework
Homework is all on Seesaw now. Their activity will be realised on the 

Friday and it needs to be completed by the following Wednesday. Please 
help your child enjoy their learning, the activities set should be fun and 

can be made into games. Don’t worry if your child has difficulty staying on 
task, to begin with, just do short bursts and their concentration will get 

better over time. 



School Equipment
In nursery your child can bring a labelled bottle of water.

You also need to bring a labelled bag of spare clothes to go on their peg.

Important Dates
Parents evening – Tuesday 5th and Wednesday 6th December

Break up for Christmas holidays – Friday 22nd December 
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